

SENATOR BONACIC CONGRATULATES NEW SUNY ORANGE PRESIDENT DR. KRISTINE YOUNG

JOHN J. BONACIC July 13, 2015

ISSUE: SUNY (STATE UNIVERSITY OF NEW YORK), HIGHER EDUCATION



Senator Bonacic met today with Dr. Kristine Young and congratulated her on her appointment as the new President of SUNY Orange. Also attending the meeting was Vinnie Cazzetta, Vice President for Institutional Advancement at SUNY Orange. Dr. Young began her service at SUNY Orange on June 8th, and prior to her appointment served for 17 years as the Vice-President for Academic Services at Parkland College in Champaign, Illinois.